
Subject: Re: Streetlighting

Good morning, Katherine Sorry for my late response, as per our conversation about the street lighting. As a resident 
of Beaverton my family and | and other residents of the community often use the road from in town Beaverton 
to Tim Hortons or independence especially my kids working at independence and use that route to walk 
to and from work. My request is for some street lights to be added from highway 12 to the Holy Family Catholic 
school.
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